
Each year, millions of older adults fall victim to some type of fraud or scam. In honor of National Senior Fraud Awareness Day (5/19), here 
are a few tips from the Office of the Attorney General. Following these tips can help safeguard you and your loved ones from becoming 
victims. 

If you believe you have been a victim of a fraud or scam, please contact the police immediately. You can also file a report with the FBI’s 
Consumer Complaint Center, https://www.ic3.gov/ and to the Federal Trade Commission, https://reportfraud.ftc.gov/. 

If you are interested in hosting a Fraud, Scams, and Identity Theft presentation for your senior group, please contact lhardy@aaapbtc.org 
or call 561-684-588, ext. 59237. 
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